
 
  

  
  
Dear Year 11 Students, Parents and Carers, 
   
We hope you are all continuing to stay safe and healthy and are adapting to these unusual 
times. We wanted to take this opportunity to share some important information with you:  
 
Open Events:  
Our June Open Events will now be virtual Open Events.  If you have already registered to 
attend an event, you should have received an email explaining this. A further email will be 
sent nearer the time with details of how to access our virtual events. For anyone not yet 
registered or who would like more details, please visit and follow the links on the page:  
 
 https://www.activatelearning.ac.uk/events 
   
https://www.activatelearning.ac.uk/events/2020/june/bracknell-and-wokingham-college-
virtual-open-event 
 
Online Enquiry Form:  
Even though we are currently unable to visit you at school, it is important that you still have 
access to the information you need to make these important decisions and we are 
providing alternative ways to ensure this happens. One of which is our 
Online Enquiry Form.  Please send us a message if you have not yet got a post-16 
placement, or if you are unsure or have concerns about your choices, please contact us at 
the following link:  
  
https://www.activatelearning.ac.uk/school-enquiry  
 
On receipt of your enquiry a member of the team will be in touch within 2 working days to 
assist you further.  
 
Apprenticeships:  
If you are considering an Apprenticeship or want to find out more information, please click 
on the link below for further details and for a current list of Activate Apprenticeship 
vacancies: 
 
http://activateapprenticeships.co.uk/apprenticeship-vacancies/    
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



  
Next Steps:  
We would like to assure you that if you have already applied to one of our colleges, and not 
yet attended an Interview/Offer Event, you will be contacted by a member of our team and 
given information about your next steps.  
  
If you have already received your offer you do not need to do anything further and will 
receive information in due course once this becomes available. This process may take longer 
than usual due to the lockdown conditions, so we ask for your patience but reassure you 
that you will be contacted.  
  
We hope that this answers some of your queries and offers reassurance, however if you do 
still have concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us via the Online Enquiry link above, so 
that we can offer further guidance in these unusual times.  
  
Thank you for your ongoing support and do take care,  
  
Yours faithfully,  
 
Anna-May Hicks 
 
Schools Partnership Coordinator 
Activate Learning 
Bracknell and Wokingham College 
 
  
 


